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Greetings Edith

You have been a light of inspiration to many women around the world, and you still are. You have served the WILPF fraternity more than what anybody would have been expected to over the years.

I was very humbled when I met you first in the 1980s, your humility in serving the world for peace has been a great inspiration for me as well. I am grateful for the friendship you and I had for many years. And I bring you the greetings of indigenous people from around the world.

On this your 100th Birthday for us indigenous women your understanding of our world has certainly changed WILPF and advanced the betterment of humanity.

Tena koe te rangatira,

Arohamai
Pauline.

